From:

To: Cleve Hill Solar Park
Subject: ASI 24th July submission
Date: 09 June 2019 19:19:04

Dear Sir/madam,

As an interested party who resides behind the proposed Cleve Hill Solar Park site, I would like
to inform you of my wish to attend the Accompanied Site Inspection (ASI) on Wednesday

24th July.
As I live nearby, I will not require a car parking space.

Kind regards,

Christopher McGowan.

Sent from Outlook


https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Faka.ms%2Fweboutlook&data=02%7C01%7CCleveHillSolarPark%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C606003b6cfca43e1458908d6ed06f347%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C1%7C636957011435303628&sdata=ODzHNtqBBbm42aYvoRn%2B4CvUkO11puvKO4s8eIRZJGo%3D&reserved=0



